
COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS FOR INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS 
(CVIP) Board Minutes 

December 2017 

President’s Report:  

-Working on fundraising, received advice and support from Daniel 

Spadafore in International -Advancement.  

-Prominent alumni in China spoke about his experience in the 

International Friendship Program, leading to ideas about contacting 

alumni and utilizing their positions to share stories about CVIP and in 

turn assist with fundraising.  

*Everyone on the board asked to think of past participants (now alumni) 

to contact  

 

OISS Report:  

-Wrapping up a very successful fall semester after Global Festival, Essay 

Contest and more events  

-Continuing to think of ways to engage students on campus who are 

NOT typically involved in all of our programs  

 

Treasurer’s Report: $498.05 in extra donations on top of Gift Shop 

revenue – a good reminder to always be asking for donations on top of 

sales.  

$5300 for scholarship fun after including Younker’s book sales.  

+$125 from Church Women’s United, CVIP is thankful for their long-

standing contribution!  


